
Dakota County Statewide 
Health Improvement  
Partnership (SHIP)

Cumulative Progress  
Report  2015 – 2022

SHIP Awarded Funds
SHIP Dakota County Public 
Health Department was  
awarded aprox. $782,852 
each grant cycle from the  
Minnesota Department  
of Health.

Leveraged  
Funds 
Additional  
funds secured 
from community 
partners with  
SHIP support. 
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